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President's Letter,

October 9, 2014
Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for he who promised is faithful.
And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good
deeds, not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but

encouraging one another—and all the more as you see the Day approaching.
Hebrews 10:23-25

Dear brothers and sisters of Aventura,

We were so blessed to just have our 32nd Aventura weekend. The food was great,
the talks were awesome, the music rocked and the spirit filled chapel experiences
were incredible, oh and did I mention the food! lol

We hope that the weekend filled you to overflowing with the power and might of
the Lord and His Spirit. Now is when the rubber meets the road. Will you continue
to grow in your relationship with the Lord? And what about all your new friends
you've made? We pray that you will want to stay involved and invite your friends
to attend Reunions with you. We'd love to have you be a part of next year's
weekend too! But in order for Aventura to keep thriving, and to "Pass It On", we
need to be there for one another. Like the scripture above says in verse 25, we
need to not give up meeting together!

I will continue to keep you in my prayers, and I hope to see you at the Reunion!
Blessings!

Laura Roehl, President

Upcoming Reunions and Other Dates:

October Reunion
Saturday, October 25, 7:00pm
Come join us in welcoming our new Aventurites at this first reunion after the weekend. The Reunion will
be at the First Congregational Church of Thomaston. Reminder!!! This reunion is closed, meaning
only people who have been on an Aventura or Tres Dias weekend can attend this month.




Please be in prayer for the following Kairos Outsid e weekend which
will be happening Oct 24-26, 2014- #3-Kairos Outsid e New England /

Northern NSW, Australia. For those who don't know, Kairos Outside is
for women who have loved ones who are incarcerated.

Please feel free to send prayequests to ouprayistas”

Barb Clavette §EClavette@snet.ner 482-0172)
Sandy Miller (SanJeanM@AOL.corar 482-5601)

They will pass the appropriate ones along to theakkr to be listed here
and send out emails to the prayer chain.
Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain aymanus
or if you don’t want the prayer published at all.

Servants of Aventura:
President Laura Roehl (860) 489-3090
Vice President Mikayla Kallsen (203) 525-0269
Treasurer Amanda Morse (860) 806-2825
Corresponding Secretary Amanda Johnson (860) 489-9606
Recording Secretary Elizabeth Mefford (860) 567-9178
Publications Amanda Johnson (860)489-9606
Information & Registration Art Richards Jr(860) 307-4806
Reunions Amanda Johnson (860) 489-9606
Prayista Barb Clavette (860) 482-0172
Sandy Miller (860) 482-5601

Miscellany:
For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards a
Registration@AventuraCT.comr call (860)-307-4806.

To put something into the Croaker, email Amandangoh at
Publications@AventuraCT.co@r groveramanda@hotmail.com

Follow us on Twitter@AventuraCT
For people who have been on an Aventura weekemdAy@nturaCT onFacebook



